
 
 

 

 

 

Alitalia adds a fifth flight between Milan Bergamo and Rome Fiumicino in October. 
 
 
 
 

More news for the Alitalia connection between Milan Bergamo and Rome Fiumicino 

airports, which has been active since 27 July with four daily round trips. 

Having confirmed that the connection would continue in both the 2019-2020 winter 

schedule, effective from 27 October, and the 2020 summer schedule, from 29 March, Alitalia has 

introduced the fifth daily flight on this route, which will be offered from 1 to 26 October 2019. 

This decision was made on the basis of the success and increase in demand from 

passengers, many of them in transit from Fiumicino on intercontinental flights, and in view of the 

resumption of business trips in the autumn. 

The additional flight will arrive from Rome Fiumicino at 17.15 and depart from Milan 

Bergamo at 18.00. The other departure times from Milan Bergamo (6:45 – 11:15 – 14:50 – 19:05) 

and Rome Fiumicino (9:20 – 13:00 – 16:00 – 21:40) are confirmed. 
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